
The Career services launch a series of 4 workshops on «
Building a Career Plan »based on the Strong & Campbell
test

Organizing your research, introducing yourself efficiently to a
recruiter, choosing your first internship/job… all not easy tasks
when you haven’t clearly defined your objectives and your career
plan. The Career Services offers 4 workshops on « Building a
Career Plan » during the months of February, March and April,



Are you a student ? The Career Services give you the opportunity to
work on your professional preferences, on the talents which
differentiate you from other candidates, the surroundings, the
activities and the jobs which would suit you best.  

How? By exploring your answers to the internationally recognized
professional interests’ survey Strong &Campbell. You will also be
able to complement your answers with group feedback.

At the end of the workshop series, you will be able to present your
career plan within three minutes and to establish a course of action
to further your research.

This series of « Building your Career Plan » is composed of 4
workshops (registration and attendance are mandatory throughout
the workshops). 

How does it work ? 

After having taken the online test, students work in groups of 10,
moderated by a certified STRONG consultant, to give and receive
collective feedback on their results.

The STRONG test is a precious tool to
assist you in decision-making when: 

● Choosing a choice of specialization (Master) that matches your
interests

● Identifying fields, sectors and jobs aligned with your interests
and personality

● Determining your learning style and your preferences in terms
of professional environment (team player, individual
contributor, stable or evolving environment, appetite for
leadership etc.).

And ?  

It leads to the designing of a course of action to build a career
plan.

Do you want to register for the workshop
series ? 

You can follow one of the four series offered by the Career Services
in February, March and April 2017

More information and registration 

Within a few months, 60 Sciences Po Bachelor and Master’s
students have already taken the workshops and have had
enthusiastic reactions:

« Discovering my profile has been very beneficial as it
reaffirmed a certain self-image » 

« It allowed me to revisit my perception of myself, my qualities
and my flaws. »

http://carrieres.sciencespo.fr/index.php/fr/evenement/show/id_evenement/294

